
State of Florida 

DATE: January 23, 200 1 
TO: 

RE: Confidential Document No. 15490-00; Docket No. 001748-EC 

Kay Flynn, Division of Records and Reporting 
FROM: Judy Harlow, Division of Safety and Electric Reliability 1 
A request for confidentiality was received from Calpine Construction Finance Company, 
L.P. on December 4, 2000, regarding Document No. 15490-00 in Docket No. 001748- 
EC. The document is a Memorandum of Understanding executed by Calpine and 
Seminole. Staff has completed its review of this document and the information is no 
longer needed by the agency. This memo serves to inform you that Document No. 
15490-00 may now be returned to its source. 

cc: Bob Elias 
Rachael Isaac 
Tom Ballinger 
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